
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

EXCEPTIONAL EDUCATION DEPARTMENT 

Car Parade 
 

The Exceptional Education department held a “car parade” to pay tribute to 
our secretaries on last Wednesday, April 29, Administrative Assistants Day. 

At least a dozen cars, all decorated, drove by each of our secretaries homes, 
Andrea Hoehman and Gina Puntoriero. Participants stopped by to give gifts. 

It was a joyous occasion and great opportunity to come together as a department. 
 
 




